
      
 

Report on the Workshop: "Need and Avenues of Continuous Professional Development”, 

held at HK College of Education. 

 

Date: 24/03/2025 

Venue: 501, HKCE Classroom  

 

Objectives: 

 

● To emphasize the significance of continuous professional development (CPD) for 

educators. 

 

● To explore various avenues for teachers to enhance their skills and knowledge. 

 

● To provide insights into how professional development contributes to effective teaching. 

 

Content: 

 

The workshop, organized by Humera Khan College of Education under the IQAC Cell, was held 

on March 24, 2025, from 10:00 AM to 11:30 AM. The session was led by Asst. Prof. Vikas Yadav 

Sir. The discussion centered around the importance of lifelong learning for teachers, the various 

resources and opportunities available for skill enhancement, and how CPD directly impacts 



student learning outcomes. Educators were encouraged to seek professional development 

through training programs, workshops, online courses, and self-directed learning. 

 

Learning Outcomes: 

 

● Participants gained a clear understanding of the importance of continuous learning in the 

teaching profession. 

 

● They were introduced to various platforms and methods for self-improvement and 

professional growth. 

 

● The session inspired educators to take a proactive approach in upgrading their teaching 

methodologies. 

 

Conclusion: 

 

The workshop successfully highlighted the necessity of continuous professional development in 

education. It reinforced the idea that teachers must evolve with changing times to ensure quality 

learning experiences for students. The session ended with a vision to shape future educators who 

are well-equipped to shoulder the responsibility of shaping young minds and contributing to 

national progress. 

 



 



 

 



 


